

6 March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 11 - GCSE Science

The science department has purchased a CGP 10 minute test booklet for each year 11 student. These booklets form an integral part of the year 11 revision strategy in science. Each week students are going to be set a topic from each subject area, Biology, Chemistry and Physics to revise and will be provided with resources. They will then be expected to complete the associated 10 minute test in the booklet. In order to increase accountability and encourage completion of the revision set, students will be expected to demonstrate that they have completed the test by bringing in their booklet and the marks from these tests will be collected. The 'do now' activity for that lesson will also be focussed on the current revision topic. Phone calls home will be made to parents/carers of those students not engaging with this revision home work.

Please can you support us as a subject by holding conversations with your son/daughter on the importance of completing this revision and the associated tests. It is important that year 11 realise the effort which is required in reaching the best outcomes in the fast approaching GCSE examinations.

Kind regards

Hannah Woodcock Head of Science

